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Football is a game of millions
     It is important to suggest that on October 31, 2021, a mini-football tournament for the Dean's Cup
among students of the Faculty of Organization and Management of Water Resources was held at the
TIIAME sports complex.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     It should be noted that the sports event, organized within the framework of 5 important initiatives of
the President of the Republic of Uzbekistan, helps students to spend their free time effectively, playing
attention to go in for sports and be physically healthy.

 

  The football tournament was held in the conditions of an irreconcilable struggle. At the end of the
tournament, the winning teams were determined and the champion team was awarded a trophy.
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